

YOU ARE NOT ALONE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

During this time of uncertainty Petaluma People Services Center is looking for volunteers to make daily phone calls to Sonoma County Seniors or our friends with compromised immune systems.

TO SIGN UP AS A VOLUNTEER OR LEARN MORE ABOUT THE PROGRAM VISIT OUR WEBSITE: WWW.PETALUMAPEOPLE.ORG OR EMAIL US AT NOTALONE@PETLUAMPEOPLE.ORG

Volunteers will be assigned a specific senior to contact daily and will be updated with current information on the Coronavirus and other topics to simulate conversation. Phone calls will last 10-30 minutes.

YOU ARE NOT ALONE

is a program from Petaluma People Services Center

Questions: 707-765-8488